
 
 
 

VILLAGE OF LAKE BLUFF 
COMMITTEE-OF-THE-WHOLE MEETING 

 
 

Monday, September 11, 2017 
6:00 P.M. 

40 East Center Avenue 
Village Hall Board Room 

 

A G E N D A 
 

 
  
 

The  
Committee-of-the-Whole Meeting  
scheduled for September 11, 2017  

 is cancelled.  
 
 

The next Regular Meeting is scheduled 
for September 25, 2017. 

 
 
 
 

 
R. Drew Irvin 

        Village Administrator 
 
 
The Village of Lake Bluff is subject to the requirements of the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990.  Individuals with disabilities who plan to 
attend this meeting and who require certain accommodations in order to allow them to observe and/or participate in this meeting, or who have 
questions regarding accessibility of the meeting or the facilities, are requested to contact R. Drew Irvin, Village Administrator, at 234-0774 or 
TDD number 234-2153 promptly to allow the Village of Lake Bluff to make reasonable accommodations. 


